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August 17, 2004

Mavyor Tom Barrett
200 E. Wells 3t Rm. 200
Milwaukee, W1 53202

Dear Mayor Barretf,

Flease find the enclosed lstter regarding Geralvn Flick’s interest in
serving on the East Side Business Improvement District #20 Board of
Oirectors. We are excited to have Ms. Flick serve on our board and hope
that you agree she is an excellent choice to Till the vacancy crealed by
Susan Sander’s resignation sartier this summer,

Ws. Flick has owned and operated Murray Hill Poltery Works on the
2400 block of N. Murray Ave. for several years. She has been an active
supporter of the East Side Open Market and of our efforts through the
Business Improvement District to improve the neighborhood.

i hope vou agree and will appoint Ms. Flick to the East Side B.1.D. #20

Board of Directors. Thank vou for all of your efforis on behalf of our
neighbornood and please foel free (o call with any questions or concems.

Sincerely,

oo Alderman Micheel DAmstn



